
 
 

Don’t Be Reeled in by Phishing Attempts 
Alabama Department of Revenue reminds taxpayers not to give personal information to unknown 

callers, report suspected phishing scams 
 

MONTGOMERY, Dec. 22, 2014— The Alabama Department of Revenue has received several tips 
from taxpayers who received automated calls informing them that the department is about to sue them, 
and that they should call 206-201-2445.  
 
This phone number is in no way affiliated with the Alabama Department of Revenue. Any legitimate 
employee calling from the ADOR will not ask for a social security number or bank account information. 
No taxpayer will be informed about any litigation over the phone. 
 
If you receive a similar call please notify The Internal Revenue Service online at 
http://www.irs.gov/uac/Report-Phishing. If you have been a victim of any cybercrime visit 
https://www.victimvoice.org/ for helpful tips and resources.  
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Media contact for more information:   
ADOR Communications/Publications Division 
Frank.miles@revenue.alabama.gov 
Carolyn.blackstock@revenue.alabama.gov 
Amanda.collier@revenue.alabama.gov 
Telephone: 334-242-1390; FAX: 334-242-0550 
Website address: http://revenue.alabama.gov 
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